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Governor extends Holi Greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri P.B. Acharya has extended his 

heartiest festival greetings and best wishes to the people the State on the festive 

occasion of Holi. He expressed his hope that the festivity will promote communal 

harmony and happiness in the society. 

In his massage, the Governor said that Holi marks the arrival of spring, a 

season, when Mother Nature manifests its beauty and grandeur in a colourful splash 

all around, rekindling the verve and zest for life, symbolically stands for start of a new 

life of spiritual wisdom and devotion. Let the festival of colour inspire us to follow the 

cherished principles of secularism, peace, love and universal brotherhood, the 

Governor further said. 

May this year’s festival of colours strengthen social bonding and usher in new 

hope for a brighter future for all, the Governor wished. 
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